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Minister: Rev Jayne Webb  (tel. 01684 298650) 

Lay Community Outreach Worker: Andrew Maxwell 
 

10.30am: We welcome Russell Buley from Cheltenham to lead our 

worship. Please stay for refreshments in the hall if you can. 
6.30pm: There will be no café church as indicated on the circuit plan. 
 
 

This week 
 

Monday 14 October:  
9.30am-11am: Little Angels mother and baby group meets here. 

12.45pm-1.45pm: The weekly prayer meeting meets in the Quiet 

Room to pray for the Church activities of the week and for anyone known 
to us who would like our prayers. If you know of anyone who would like 

us to pray for them, or someone else, could you let either Pauline, Ruth 

or Andrew know, or email him on bcmcprayerrequests@hotmail.com. You 
should obtain the person's permission before doing so. 

2pm-4pm: Meet Up Mondays meets here. Please come along to help 

or enjoy, and please bring a friend to enjoy a cuppa and a chat. Andy 
Dunn, an IT specialist, will join us again, to provide advice to anyone 

who may have an IT query. If you have any problems with your 

computer, why not come and see Andy for some free advice. 
 

Wednesday 16 October: 

9am: The ecumenical Holy Communion service here will be led by 
Jayne. As always, a warm welcome awaits you. 

10.30am: The Church Council meets here. All are invited to attend. 
 

Thursday 17 October: 

7.45pm: House group 61 meets in church to continue the current 
study on Forgiveness. If you are interested in joining us please contact 

Pauline Jones.  
Further ahead 

Saturday 9 November:  
10am-12 noon: Christmas Coffee Morning  

Stalls will include a tombola, cakes, books, gifts, and more! Please join in 

to enjoy the fellowship and encourage your friends and family to come 
along as well! If you would like to offer a helping hand on the day, please 

contact Elizabeth or Ruth. 

What's On  

13 October 2024 
 

 
 

http://www.methodist-bishopscleeve.co.uk/


 

Please make a note that our annual gift service with the Salvation Army 
will take place on 24 November. Further details will follow nearer the 

time. 
Other notices 

 

There are only a few copies of Crosspoint, the magazine for Jayne's 

churches, left at the back of the church. Please take a copy before they 

all go.  
 

 

Thank you to everyone, including the Rainbows, Brownies and Guides, 

for your efforts in decorating the church and the foyer for our harvest 

festival last week. Thank you also to everyone who brought produce and 

helped to deliver it to the food bank. 

 

 

Next Sunday 20 October 
10.30am: We will be welcoming Rev Ian Yates from Churchdown to lead 

our worship which will include Holy Communion. 
 

What's On 
 

Please send any contributions for the next edition by the end of 

Wednesday 16 October to David Aldred. 


